

Broughton Primary School: 29.09.2025

Wk 22/09/2025		
	Attendance	Unauthorised
Catbells	99.2%	0.0%
Haystacks	99.03%	0.0%
Barrow	98.57%	0.0%
Dodd	97.14%	1.9%
Blencathra	97.5%	0.0%
Skiddaw	98.75%	0.0%
Whole School	98.51%	0.28%

Dear Parents/Carers

Parents Evening appointments:

If you haven't yet made an appointment, there is still plenty of time to book using the link below:

broughtonprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk

You will be able to make bookings up to 4pm on Friday 10th October when the window to make appointments will close.

KABS AGM meeting:

Our parent committee, KABS, will meet in the Punch Bowl on Thursday (2nd October) for their Annual General Meeting at 6.45pm. During this meeting, a new Chair, Secretary and Treasurer will be elected. It would be great to see as many volunteers as possible at the meeting, however, the meeting is open to any parents/family members who is not yet a member of KABS but is interested in joining. We hope to see you there.

Thank you to the Punch Bowl:

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone at the Punch Bowl Inn – they very kindly donated £350 to our Out-of-School Club to support the general running of the club, which so many of our pupils access. This generous donation is very much appreciated. Thank you!



Dates for your diary Autumn 1:

Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter:

- Thursday 2nd October 6.45pm KABS AGM meeting in The Punch Bowl. All welcome.
- Wednesday 15th October: Times Tables Rockstar day. Children in Years 1 6 can attend school dressed as rockstars.
- Monday 20th October 1.30-6pm Face-to-face Parents Evening appointments.
- Tuesday 21st October 3.30-5.30pm Virtual Parents Evening appointments
- Wednesday 22nd October 9.30am Harvest Service in Christchurch All welcome!
- Thursday 23rd October KABS Halloween disco More info to follow...
- Friday 24th October Break up for half-term

Kind regards,

A. Bewsher

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher

